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2011 Division IV State Volleyball Champions!

Top Row Left to Right: Paul Hamann, Phillip Benbenek, Michael Odom, Kevin Conley, Coach
Lisa Timm
Bottom Row Left to Right: Fred Ouellette, Joe Beck, Rex Hartman, and Eddie Ocasio
Not Pictured: Assistant Coach Ashley Timm

CONGRATULATIONS TEAM & COACHES!!!!



Dear Families and Friends,

The holiday season is upon us and fittingly we start with a day of thanksgiv-
ing. We at the Manor have been abundantly blessed and are thankful for our
blessings.

The men are very excited about moving into the new group home. Construc-
tion is progressing well and we hope to move into the home in January. We
are taking advantage of this construction to provide city water to all of our

buildings. This past spring automatic generators and fire sprinkler systems were added to all of our
homes. This coming year Brother Alphonsus Drive will be repaved. We are thankful for the opportu-
nity to improve the comfort of the men’s homes and their living environment.

I am also happy to report that the programs which serve the men are very successful:
 100% of the men participated in community activities each quarter
 On average, each man participated in a community outing each week
 50 men participated in community work each quarter
 Continuous work was provided in the sheltered workshop
 84% of the men learned a new home-based skill
 The Raider Volleyball team is the reigning Division IV State Champions

We are thankful for the opportunity to serve the more than 260 men who have come through Good
Shepherd Manor over the past 40 years.

The most recent Fall Festival was a tremendous success, the weather was perfect and the entertainment
could not have been better. We also realized a very successful Brunch Auction and Golf Invitational
this past year. The family response to the sprinkler/generator drive provided enough funds to complete
the entire project. This year the Shepherds Endowment Society will provide funds to support the pro-
grams which serve the men. The Endowment Society is able to count among its members former and
current staff; board members; present, past and future family members; and friends of the Manor. We
are thankful for the many benefactors of Good Shepherd Manor.

I truly feel blessed to be a steward of your trust and the Manor. I have listed but a few ways which we
have been able to enrich the lives of the men who live at the Manor. Please review the Annual Report
which provides a financial summary, and equally important, a summary of our services. The finances
of the State will continue to present obstacles, but as long as we remain disciplined and keep the needs
of the men at the forefront, we will continue to provide quality services and compassionate care.

On behalf of the men and staff, the Brothers, the Board, and myself, thank you to all of our supporters

for helping make this past year another success.

President’s Message - Bruce Fitzpatrick
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With the construction of a new group home on the
campus comes the opportunity to provide Living
Memorials in the form of Naming Opportunities
within the new house. Many opportunities exist:

Structure Furniture
Living Room $20,000 $ 9,000
Dining Room $15,000 $ 4,000
Kitchen $12,000 $ 8,000
Bedroom (8 rooms) $ 5,000 $ 1,000
Office $10,000 $ 3,000
Training Room $10,000 $ 3,000
Mechanical $ 1,000
Landscaping $ 8,000

Contact Amy Carmack, Director of Development,
if you are interested in the Naming Opportunities

Program at 815.472.3700 ext. 332 or
amycarmack@gmail.com.

NAMING OPPORTUNITIES!

Construction of New Group Home Continues to Progress

Top: Front of new group home and garage
Middle: Kitchen
Bottom: Dining Room
NOTE: Each resident was able to select the color
of his bedroom...blue, green, yellow or mauve.
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2011 Fall Festival - September 17, 2011

The Fall Festival provides a wonderful opportunity each year for our families and friends to come to the beau-
tiful Manor campus to enjoy the fall weather, listen to great live music, share in the joy as the Good Shepherd
Manor Chorus and Signers perform and let’s not forget the wide selection of delicious food! This year we
added several new games and activities. The new Money Tree was a popular attraction as our guests spent $1
for the chance to win up to a $100 bill off the Money Tree. Tigger and Winnie the Pooh (a.k.a. Corey Clark
and Liz Jackson), pictured with Brother Alphonsus, roamed the grounds to the delight of the children.

We were blessed with wonderful sponsors, volunteers, and staff support, making this Festival one of the most
successful in recent years! Thanks to everyone who participated!
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Day Program Services by Frank Lamie, Day Program Director

A Trip to the Field Museum in Chicago

A Glimpse of Good Shepherd Manor in 2011...

The typical client served by Good Shepherd on 6/30/11 is 56 years old and has lived at the
Manor nearly 22 years. He is developmentally disabled and has at least one additional medical
diagnosis, likely affecting the cardiovascular system. 54% of the men function in the moderate
range of impairment and about 1/3rd have mobility impairments. 73% of the men participate in
either or both the developmental and vocational programs while 27% are in the seniors pro-
gram. About one third of the men participate in extra-curricular activities (chorus, signer, or
Special Olympics). Most men have goals related to home management, medication administra-
tion, economics, and community integration.

Learning and fun were the goals during a recent trip to the Field
Museum in Chicago. Mission accomplished!
Pictured Top Left: Left to Right: Paul Hamann, Steven Novin-
ski, Pat Broderick, Nate Coffman, Staff Member Carie Harris,
Donald Dujsik, Joe Beck, and Jerry Taibl
Above Right: Left to Right: Nate Coffman, Pat Broderick, Don
Flaska, and Paul Hamann
Left Bottom: Donald Dujsik
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Other medical diagnosis: 123 clients have secondary medical diagnoses* in addition to the DD, including:
Cardiovascular disease: 51 men (such as: hypertension, murmurs, arrythmias, heart attacks, bypass surgery)
Neuromuscular disease: 34 men (such as: scoliosis, paralysis, Parkinson’s, spina bifida, cerebral degenera-
tion, seizures, hearing/vision loss)
Hematology/Oncology: 41 men (such as: hypothyroidism, hepatitis, blood disorders, diabetes, cancer)
Alzheimer’s/Dementia: 19 men
Miscellaneous: 24 men (such as: glaucoma/cataracts, obesity, organ transplant, bladder dysfunction, colon
dysfunction) *Many clients have more than one medical diagnosis

Nursing Services by Sheri Martin-Paterson, RN Nursing Supervisor
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Greetings from the Infirmary!

With the holidays approaching, once again our thoughts turn to cold and flu season.
It is important for the men at Good Shepherd Manor to have the protection of the
Influenza vaccine each year as many of them are more susceptible to this illness
because of concurrent medical conditions. (See client medical conditions below)

The influenza vaccine that is given to the men of Good Shepherd Manor is not a
“live virus” such as is found in the nasal spray type vaccines, it is a “deadened”
virus. That is, you cannot “get the flu” from the injectable vaccine used for the men.
Unless someone has a reaction to the vaccine itself, if you become “ill” after getting
the vaccine, most likely it is because you have been exposed to the virus before your body has had enough
time to build up the protective antibodies.

Remember, viruses and germs are everywhere….. the shopping cart you push in the stores, the doorknobs
you touch, the telephones you speak into all can be full of viruses and germs. In addition to keeping a vac-
cinated person safe, the vaccine also prevents people from being “carriers” of the illness to the people
around them. This is especially important as we head into the holiday season of parties and get-togethers.
You can find more information on influenza and vaccines on the CDC (Center for Disease Control) Web-
site: www.cdc.gov

Wishing you a healthy holiday season~

A Glimpse of Good Shepherd Manor in 2011...
Developmental Disability: All 124 clients have a primary diagnosis of developmental disability which was
caused by:
Trauma/Anoxia: 31 men
Downs: 21 men
Non-specified Developmental Disability: 48 men
Other: 24 men (such as: micro-encephaly, hydro-encephaly, encephalopathy, meningitis, Crouzon’s syn-
drome, Kleinfelter’s syndrome, chromosomal anomalies, Metachromatic Leukodystrophy)
Related conditions:
Cerebral Palsy/Spasticity: 14 men
Autism: 8 men
Seizures: 32 men
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Did you know. . .
. . .that in addition to State-funded clients, Good Shepherd Manor

accepts private-pay clients? Contact Residential Director Deb Blake at
(815) 472-3700 ext. 270 for more information!

On the last weekend of October as we enjoyed the waning days of Fall, great news
was received from Rockford. The Raiders Volleyball team had completed two days
of competition at Special Olympic Fall Games and were now the 2011 Division IV
State Volleyball Champions. Although we continually rank high in various
sporting competitions, this event was of special significance as it was the first time
in many, many years that GSM competed in Volleyball.

Congratulations to Joe Beck, Phillip Benbenek, Kevin Conley, Paul Hamann, Rex
Hartman, Mike Odom, Eddie Ocasio, and Fred Ouellette. Congratulations also to
Coach Lisa Timm and Assistant Volleyball Coach, Ashley Timm for all their work with the men.

The men and staff of Good Shepherd have a great deal to be proud of. Thanks Olympians and
coaches !!!!! (See photo of the Champions on the front page!)

Residential Services by Deb Blake, Residential Director

Age in years
20-39 years: 13 men
40-49 years: 16 men
50-59 years: 46 men
60-69 years: 36 men
70+ years: 13 men
Avg: 56.3; Med: 57.5

Length of stay in years
0-9 years: 40 men
10-19 years: 18 men
20-29 years: 18 men
30+ years: 48 men
Avg: 21.7 years
Range: 1 month - 40 years

A Glimpse of Good Shepherd Manor in 2011...

Good Shepherd Manor has 14 group homes...ten on the main campus and four in the community of Momence,
Illinois. Two of the group homes on the campus are Intermediate Care Facilities, each housing 16 clients. The
other 12 group homes are CILAs...Community Integrated Living Arrangements...each housing six to eight cli-
ents. Additional information about our clients as of June 30, 2011 is below.
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SHEPHERDS ENDOWMENT SOCIETY

DESIGNATED ESTATE GIFTS

GUIDING STARS

The Burton Family
Jack & Marge Hayes

Bill & Helen McAllister
The Foster-Makolondra Family

MAGI

Albert J. LaVezzi
Elizabeth A. Marcoux

Joseph & Margaret Maher*
Edmund T. & Irene K. Yenshaw

Bud & Ginny Webber and Family

ARCHANGELS

Anonymous
Lucille Dujsik

Virginia M. Kelly
Tom & Judy Herbstritt

Irving & Vivian Skolnick
The Rex Hartman Family

Alan Liska & Heather Liska
Ralph A. & Lucille B. Smith

The Family of Helene, Jack & Jackie Sullivan
Doug, Greg, and Tom Hill & Jackie Hill Ebben

Orville Wolter & Dale Rosenbrock Family

ANGELS

Betty Rathbun
Mrs. Edward B. Starke

Lawrence & Stella Spitz
Jim & Marcia Czerwionka

INNKEEPERS

Ed & Sue Eltzroth*
Bruce & Mary Fitzpatrick
Ernst & Isabelle Biesemier

The Robert A. Golden Family
Dennis & Carol Morse and Families
Ray & Sylvia Termenas and Family

CONFIDENTIAL RECOGNITION LEVELS

JoAnn Sheehan
James P. Vickers
Leonard J. Zurek

The Leonard Trust
Frederick M. Brafman

Bob & Judy O’Loughlin
Raymond & Dora Runde

John & Mary Wild Family
The Dean & Jean Hill Family

John E. & Connie Munnelly Family

Fr. John Antczak

John Paul Rice, Sr.

Agnes Jean Kinsella

Fr. Donald C. Kocher

Mort & Shirley Oman

David & Cheryl Bramer

Robert & Catherine Taibl

Herb & Catherine Conard

A big welcome to the newest members of the Shepherds Endowment Society! Their names are
marked with an asterisk. Can we add your name to the list of individuals who have chosen to
support the Manor in perpetuity?
Contact Brother Alphonsus at (815) 472-3700 ext. 302 or the Development Office at ext. 332

A very simple method of leaving a legacy is by

making a gift of a bank or investment account, or

Certificate of Deposit. This type of gift is made

with a POD …”payable on death” designation form

from your financial institution.

No attorney needed!

Membership Recognition
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Shepherds Endowment Society Member Spotlight
Members of the Shepherds Endowment Society represent a broad cross-section of people from around the
country with a wide variety of “connections” to the Manor. We would like to introduce them to you in the
Member Spotlight section of the Messenger. In an effort to “catch up” with the growing membership, in each
issue we will focus on one earlier member and one of our newest members.

Jack and Marge Hayes
Joined SES: October 27, 2006
Why did you join the SES?
Jack: As a member of the Good Shepherd Manor Foundation Board, I participated in
the initial planning meetings for what would become the Shepherds Endowment So-
ciety, mainly for the purpose of insuring that the accounting and investment require-
ments would not be burdensome or costly. At that early stage, I did not give much
thought to becoming a member. Coincidentally, in 2004 and 2005, as the Society was
being planned and established, the State of Illinois was beginning to experience what

appeared to be long-term financial problems. Gradually, I began to realize that if the State were to become unable to pay
for the care of people with disabilities, or if regulations were changed in a manner to make the Manor's facilities ineligi-
ble for State funds, the existence of Good Shepherd Manor and the very lives of the residents, including my brother,
Tom, could be in danger. At that point, I decided to do whatever I could to insure that the Manor would have a perma-
nent source of long-term funding, independent of the whims of politicians and other outside influences.

Marge: While working for 38 years with children having developmental and physical disabilities, I learned that the dis-
abled can be very fragile, but also that they can lead happy lives and bring joy to others, if only they have loving care
and training. In the 1980s, after Jack's and Tom's mother became unable to independently volunteer at Good Shepherd
Manor, I began working on the Fashion Show and Fall Festival, and I became ever more appreciative of the dedication
of the leadership, staff and volunteers who gave so much of themselves to the care of Tom and all of the residents. When
the Shepherds Endowment Society began, it was an easy decision to participate.

Connection to the Manor: Tom Hayes, Jack’s brother has been a resident since June 1971.

Col. John E. & Connie Munnelly
Joined SES: March 8, 2011
John and Connie Munnelly are the proud parents of William Munnelly. William

has been a regular visitor of the Manor for more than 18 years. Good Shepherd

Manor has become a place of “R & R” for William as his parents travel, speak,

and visit throughout the U.S. and internationally. John, a retired Colonel with the

U.S. Army served 33 years of active duty and was in three wars. He and his wife

Connie have planned for William’s eventual move to Good Shepherd Manor

through these regular visits.

They have also included Good Shepherd Manor in their long-term estate plans by becoming members of the Shepherds

Endowment Society. Part of the reason for choosing Good Shepherd is that - “The Manor provides a religious environ-

ment with contemporaries having special needs and I observed the loving care given to a resident with Alzheimer’s dis-

ease.”

We continue to look forward to William’s visits and we welcome the entire Munnelly family to the ranks of Good Shep-

herd Manor and the Shepherds Endowment Society.
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Manor Scrapbook - Fall Dance October 15, 2011

The 3rd Annual Fall Dance was held on Satur-
day, October 15. Clients from other area group
homes joined the GSM men for a fun evening
of dancing, refreshments, and keepsake photos.

Clockwise from Top Left: L-R Francis Cam-
eron, Philip Quan and Andy Johnston enjoyed
the festivities from the sideline; the three ami-
gos Allen Conley, Jeff Harris and Phillip Wells
wanted a group photo; Charles Hepworth takes
a great picture; event organizer Hollie Hall with
Rex Hartman; our resident football fan Harold
Harla...touchdown! And left, camera-ham Mike
Odom showed off his terrific smile!
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Our Condolences to the family of Mrs. Barbara Golden, age 85, who passed away in June 2011. Barbara
was the beloved wife of the late Robert Golden and the mother of sons Robert and the late Tom Golden, a for-
mer resident of GSM. Services were held on June 23 with burial at All Saints, Des Plaines, IL.

* * * * *
Our Condolences to the family of Kathy Eigenheer, 54, who passed away on October 24, 2011 at Riverside
Medical Center. Kathy worked as a part-time afternoon shift care worker at Park Street CILA.

* * * * *
Our Condolences to the family of Kathleen (Leonard) Farhat, age 71, who passed away on October 26,
2011. Kathleen was the sister of resident Robert Leonard and Board member Tom Leonard. Services were held
on November 2 in Buchanan, Michigan.

* * * * *
Our Condolences to the family of resident Paul Gray who passed away on November 6. Plans are underway
for a memorial service to be held in the Good Shepherd Manor Chapel.

* * * * *
Congratulations to Sandy Nikolic upon her retirement at the end of December. In her most recent employ-
ment at the Manor Sandy served as the Public Relations Assistant, but in the past also served many years as the
Manor’s receptionist. We wish her well in this new stage of life!

Manor Matters

Congratulations to Jim LaMotte, Chairman of the
GSM Board, upon receiving recognition from the
Illinois Fire Chief Association for 35 years of mem-
bership. Jim is pictured here with an 1899 horse-
drawn, steam-powered fire engine.

GSM WISH LIST:
We are in need of executive-type desks to replace several non-functional ones currently in use. We can pick up
donations in the Chicagoland region. As always, donations to Good Shepherd Manor are tax deductible!

To fulfill a Wish List need, contact Amy Carmack at (815) 472-3700 Ext. 332 or by email at
amycarmack@gmail.com...THANK YOU!

Carol Morse (center) was presented her member-
ship plaque for joining the Shepherds Endowment
Society at the 5th annual meeting and luncheon.
Pictured with Carol are Dr. Jim Czerwionka (left),
Associate Director of the SES and Brother Alphon-
sus Brown (right), Director of the SES.
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Donations July 1, 2011 to

October 31, 2011

ABC Supply
Anonymous
Assumption Parish
Ms. Stacey Austin
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Baldwin
Mr. & Mrs. Alan Bartels
Mr. Neal Beazley
Mr. & Mrs. Ernst J. Biesemier
Mr. & Ms. Matt Bonomo
Mr. & Mrs. Fred M. Brafman
Mr. & Mrs. David A. Bramer
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel F. Brown
Mrs. Laverne Buckley
Bumper to Bumper Warehouse
Bunge Oils
Burger King
Mr. & Mrs. Michael O. Burke
Dr. & Mrs. James T. Burton
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth A. Buser
Mr. Richard C. Byrne III
Mr. & Mrs. David H. Cantwell
Ms. Amy Carmack
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Chidichimo
Mr. Ken Clark
Mrs. Margaret Clifton
Mr. Randy Clymer
Mr. & Mrs. Herb Conard
Mr. &d Mrs. John Conley
Convent of The Holy Spirit
Cornerstone Engineering
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony B. Corrado
Ms. Susan Corum
Mr. & Mrs. Jonathan Cousin
Matt Cousin & Sonya Norgard
Marc A. Cousin Construction, Inc.
Mr. John Crevier
Mr. & Mrs. Robert J. Curry
Mr. & Mrs. Norman Curtis
Ms. Carole M. Cusack
Ms. Colette M. Cusack
Dr. & Mrs. Joseph F. Cusick
Dr. & Mrs. James R. Czerwionka
Dean Foods
Mr. & Mrs. Darrell L. Devors
Mr. Roy Dickerson
Ms. Deb Dobben
Mr. Gerald F. Donnelly
Rev. John P. Driscoll
Mr. Steve Duchene
Mrs. Anne C. Duffy
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Dujsik
Mr. & Mrs. James L. Dunlavy
Ms. Garneta Eckhoff
Mr. Randall G. Ehardt Sr.
Electron Beam Technologies, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. James Emrath
Mr. & Mrs. Gary F. Enderle

Mr. Ricardo Esparza
Exelon United Way System Office
Mr. Scot Falkenhan
FCA Floor Covering Associates
Mrs. Patty Ferrias
Mr. Robert F. Finke
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce R. Fitzpatrick
Ms. Lillian M. Fitzpatrick
Mr. & Mrs. Raymond P. Fitzpatrick
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas F. Fitzpatrick
Mr. & Mrs. John M. Flaska
Mrs. Ruth C. Flegel
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Ford
Ms. Nancy A. Foster
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis French Sr.
Ms. Gina J. Gavin
Citizens for Gessner
Mr. Jerry L. Gibbs
Mr. Richard O. Gideon
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel J. Gill
Mr. & Mrs. Martin Ginder Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Paul J. Ginger
Dr. Hany M. Girgis
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald J. Gleeson
Gordon Food Service Market Place
Grace Baptist School
Mr. & Mrs. Charles H. Gricius
Mr. & Mrs. Carl J. Hamann
Mr. & Mrs. Harlan A. Harla
Dr. & Mrs. S. Robert Harla
Mr. & Mrs. James L. Harsany
Mrs. Ruth A. Hartman
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Haydock
Mr. & Mrs. John R. Hayes
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Heflin
Dr. David L. Hegg
Bill Heldt Construction
Hemenover Construction Company
Mr. & Mrs. Donald J. Henry
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Herbstritt Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Hermann
Mr. & Mrs. Roger L. Hess
Fr. Dan Hessling
Mr. Michael J. Hiser
Hoekstra Transportation L.L.C.
Hogan Walker, L.L.C.
Holohan Heating & Sheet Metal, Inc.
Homestead Restaurant
Mr. & Mrs. David A. Horn
Mr. & Mrs. James J. Horvath
Ms. Kellie J. Houser
Ms. Debra A. Hurley
Mrs. Chlora B. Hyrup
Dr. & Mrs. Thomas M. Iannucci
Mr. & Mrs. John P. Igras
Mr. & Mrs. George A. Iwanski
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene A. Jasinski
Joliet Police Department

Mr. Timothy Kalafut
Thomas Kay & Deborah Stonich
Mr. & Mrs. William R. Kean
Mrs. Susan Kedzorski
Mr. Barry Keen
Mr. & Mrs. James J. Kehoe Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. Michael A. Kelly
Mrs. Virginia M. Kelly
Mr. & Mrs. Louis King
Mrs. Agnes J. Kinsella
Mr. & Mrs. Mark D. Kinsella
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Kinz
Ms. Margaret Kirchwehm
Mr. John J. Kleckauskas
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Klein
Knights of Columbus #7984
Knights of Columbus #845
Mrs. Pauline A. Kobylarczyk
Fr. Donald C. Kocher
Ms. Eleanor Koselke
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Krein
Dr. & Mrs. David M. Krencik
Mrs. Audrey E. Lagermann
Mr. Michael LaGesse
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Lambert
Mr. & Mrs. James L. LaMotte
Ms. Becky Lawrence
Kathy LeFevers & Steve Karmani
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas F. Leo
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Lewinbuk
Mr. & Mrs. Walter Lindberg Jr.
Mr. Alan E. Liska
Mrs. Constance R. Logan
Mrs. Josephine Lombard
Mr. Richard M. Lombard
The Lombard Company
Mr. John R. Lopez
Mr. & Mrs. Paul A. Lyons
Ms. Jone E. MacDonald
Mr. John Malmrose
Mr. & Mrs. Robert C. Malpasuto
Manteno High School
Ms. Elizabeth Anne Marcoux
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene A. Masella
Ms. Mona M. Mason
Maternity B.V.M. Catholic Church
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence J. Mathieu
Ms. Maura Ann McBreen
Mr. & Mrs. Delmar D. McCorkle
Mr. & Mrs. Donald F. McCormack
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. McCue
Mrs. Bess McElroy
Mr. & Mrs. John H. McIntosh
Mr. & Mrs. William J. McNamara
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy G. McVady
Mr. George J. Meli
Metz Towing, Inc.
Mrs. Marcella V. Meyer
Midwest Mortuary Service, Ltd.
Minuteman Press
Mobile Document Destruction
Momence Bottle Gas Service

Momence Pallet Corporation
Mrs. Carol G. Morse
Mr. & Mrs. James E. Murnane
Mr. & Mrs. Ralph Nash
Nature Environmental Services
Mr. & Mrs. David N. Nelson
Sr. Mary J. Newhart, BVM
Dr. & Mrs. Edward R. O'Brien
Mr. Matt O'Callaghan
Mr. Harry J. O'Connor
Mrs. Judith A. O'Loughlin
Mr. Ralph O'Shea
Mr. & Mrs. Mort E. Oman
Edmond & Alice Opler Foundation
Orr & Voss Lumber Company
Sgt. & Mrs. Christopher M. Paluch
Mr. Raymond Pellens
Pepsi Americas
Mr. & Mrs. Louis Peterson
Ms. Gina Pfeifer
Mr. & Mrs. Charles J. Phillips
Mr. & Mrs. David L. Phillips
Mr. & Mrs. Raymond C. Phillips
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Pilotte
Mr. & Mrs. Rene H. Pommier
Mayor Mick Porter
Mr. & Mrs. James D. Quan
Mr. & Mrs. John R. Quan
RCD Trucking
Ms. Adele Reising
Mrs. Margean Renison
Mr. John Paul Rice Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. David Rinella
Riverside Healthcare
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy J. Robowski
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Rosenbrock
Mr. & Mrs. Donald B. Ross
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald L. Ross
Bradley Bourbonnais Rotary Club
Manteno Rotary Club
Dr. & Mrs. Richard J. Ryan
Mr. & Mrs. Gary L. Sampson
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Sandschafer
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce E. Scher
Mr. John Schneider
Mr. Ronald M. Schneider
Mrs. Andrea K. Schopf
Mr. & Mrs. Philip J. Schouten
Mr. James A. Schwab
Mr. Mitchell Schwarz
Ms. Sylvia K. Scilzo
SDG Global, Inc.
Scott L. Seaton, Sr.
Serv Pro
Fr. Dennis Settles
Mr. & Mrs. James Settles
Ms. Sandy Sexton
Mrs. JoAnn M. Sheehan
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis C. Sherwood
Sherwood Electric Inc.
Mr. Lee Silsbee
Mrs. Lorri Simpson
Dr. Blair Skolnick
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Drs. Irving & Vivian Skolnick
Mr. & Mrs. Ralph A. Smith
Ms. Veronica Smith
Mr. Jack Snapp
St. John United Church of Christ
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Staniszewski
Mrs. Beatrice U. Starke
Mrs. Pat Stein
Mrs. Eleanor D. Steinle
Mrs. Betty Stettka

Mr. & Mrs. Allan J. Stoll
Mr. & Mrs. James F. Sullivan
Mr. & Mrs. John T. Sullivan
Mr. & Mrs. Michael P. Sullivan
Mr. & Mrs. Robert E. Taibl
Ms. Evelyn T. Thrum
Thyfault & Line Family
Mr. & Mrs. Leonard J. Tobey
Mr. & Mrs. Craig D. Topolski
Van Drunen Farms

Donations
Continued

FAMILY DIRECTORY We are in the process of updating our Family Directory and want to ensure we
have current information. If you have received this Messenger, the address information is most likely current
in our records. If it was forwarded to you by the post office, please contact us with your current information.
Send updates to janjackson@goodshepherdmanor.org or call her at 815.472.3700 ext. 226. New Family Direc-
tories will be sent to all family members listed. Reminder: The Family Directory is for personal use only. It is
not to be used for business or financial gain.

EMAIL We are building our email list and want to be sure we have your preferred email address. Please send
your email address to janjackson@goodshepherdmanor.org so that she can add yours to the database.

The MESSENGER is going green...that is, we are making the move to save paper and costs by emailing an
electronic version of the Messenger rather than mailing a paper copy. We will email you with a link each time
a new Messenger is issued. To be sensitive to those of you who do not have the internet or email, please
CONTACT US to let us know you would like to continue to receive a printed copy...call Jan at 815.472.3700
ext. 226. These changes will save the Manor approximately $15,000 per year!

The MESSENGER has been and will continue to be available on our website:
http://www.goodshepherdmanor.org. Past issues can be accessed online as well. We are also posting news
and photos on the Manor’s Facebook page...please join us as a “friend” and ask your friends to join us too!

If you have any questions regarding any of this, please feel free to contact me at
acarmack@goodshepherdmanor.org or amycarmack@gmail.com or by phone 815.472.3700 ext. 332.

Thanks for helping us stay connected to YOU!

We’re Updating, Saving Money, and Going Green!

Vernon and Maz Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. James P. Vickers
Mr. John F. Vickers
Mr. & Mrs. Richard A. Voss
Mr. & Mrs. Edward F. Walsh
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Wasser
Mr. & Mrs. Richard E. Webber
Ms. Sophie C. Weglarz
Mr. & Mrs. Steven G. Weglarz
Mr. & Mrs. Darrow E. Wells

Hedberg, Tobin, Flaherty & Whalen PC
Ms. Gena White
Mr. & Mrs. Francis F. Whittington
Mrs. Ann L. Wild
Mr. Ronald J. Winkel Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. Edmund T. Yenshaw
Mr. & Mrs. Frank G. Zelezinski
Kelly Zurek & Curtis Barndollar



ANNIVERSARY
Coleman, Carl & Jan (50th)

Mrs. Jeanette Bukowski
Hayes, Jack & Marge (50th)

Mr. & Mrs. Sonny Goldenstein
Marshall, John & Marsha (50th)

Mr. & Mrs. Fred M. Brafman
Zajac, Robert & Lucille (50th)

Mrs. Jeanette Bukowski

BIRTHDAY
Hampton, David A.

Mr. & Mrs. Victor H. Hampton
Mooi, Dorothy

Mr. & Mrs. John R. Hayes
Phillips, Charles J.

Mr. & Mrs. Bruno S. Padovani
Phillips, Rose D. (80th)

Ms. Joann C. Bayer
Mr. & Mrs. James A. Biggs Jr.
Dr. & Mrs. James R. Czerwionka
Ms. Janet Dal Cason
Ms. Marlene Deems
Mr. & Mrs. John Delso
Mrs. Lillian Fahrner
Mr. & Mrs. Stanley M. Filipczak
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce R. Fitzpatrick
Mr. & Mrs. Terrance Jobin
Mr. & Mrs. F. Martin Kirby
Mr. & Mrs. John Lyons
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Martin
Ms. Kay Martin
Ms. Kathy McDonough
Mr. & Mrs. Bruno S. Padovani
Mr. & Mrs. Ghan M. Patel
Mr. & Mrs. Arthur R. Phillips
Mr. & Mrs. Edward F. Phillips
Mrs. Shirley E. Phillips
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph P. Prieboy
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas A. Pries
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory L. Sensmeier
Otto V. Stransky & Son
Ms. Betty Urbauer
Ms. Karen Wiebe
Mr. & Mrs. Walter J. Zapfel

HEALTH
Bogatto, Patricia

Mrs. Margaret A. Bruckner
Garcia, Tony

Mr. & Mrs. Alex Van Huis
Guzior Family

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph D. Bettinardi
Haggerty, Jim

Ms. Mary E. Johnson
Madsen, Kay

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Phelps

McDougall, Howard
Ms. Mary E. Johnson

Saputo, Rosalie
Mrs. Judith A. O'Loughlin

Saputo, Virginia
Mrs. Judith A. O'Loughlin

Stahurski, Mary Ann
Mr. & Mrs. William J. McNamara

HONOR
Dunlavy, William J.

Mr. & Mrs. Tomm Harty
Gavin, William F.

Sgt. & Mrs. Christopher M.
Paluch

Reidy, James G.
F. Michael Sheehan, DDS

MEMORIAL
Albertson, Muriel

Mrs. Susanne Hirsch
Bailey, Gerald

Ms. Theresa C. Henderson
Bailey, Lewis H.

Mr. & Mrs. Henry L. Skaggs
Baldacci, Maria A.

Mrs. Constance R. Logan
Barmann, Ronald E.

F. Michael Sheehan, DDS
Bloch, Dorothy M.

Mr. & Mrs. James B. Devine
Bollinger, Rev. John

Mr. & Mrs. James F. Sullivan
Bourisaw, Diane

Mr. & Mrs. James F. Sullivan
Brafman, Arthur

Mr. & Mrs. Fred M. Brafman
Buckley, Charles

Mr. & Mrs. Edward E. Rook
Butler, Joan

Mr. & Mrs. George Marcoux Jr.
Chesser, Frank

Mrs. Eleanor Chesser
Chmura, Georgene M.

F. Michael Sheehan, DDS
Christensen, Ellin

Mr. & Mrs. Steven G. Weglar
Clavin, Frank

Mrs. Mary T. Meegan
Clifford, Tom

Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady
Costin, Ed

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph D. Bettinardi
Cronin, Jeanne H.

Mr. & Mrs. Randall Bennett
Mr. & Mrs. Myron S. Blair Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Alex W. Brickle
Mr. & Mrs. Malcolm Campbell
Carey & Hartmann LLC

Tributes July 1, 2011 -

October 31, 2011
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Mrs. Katherine F. Gnapp
Mr. & Mrs. David Gustman
Health Care Service Corporation
Ms. Mary Maley
Ms. Elizabeth Anne Marcoux
Mr. & Mrs. George J. Marcoux Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene P. Mele
Mr. & Mrs. William A. Richards
Mr. & Mrs. John D. Snyder
Mr. Edward Stefanik
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis A. Varel
Mr. & Mrs. John B. Walsh
Women's Auxiliary of Beverly C Club
Mr. & Mrs. Stanley R. Young

Crowe, Charles
Mrs. JoAnn M. Sheehan

Cull, Ann
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Katula

Currie, David
Col. & Mrs. Brian Duffy

Del Russo, Antoninette
Mr. & Mrs. Donald B. Ross

Downing, Catherine
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

Dudenhoefer, Patricia
Mr. Joseph J. Dudenhoefer

Farrell, P.J.
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

Flynn, Donald
Mr. & Mrs. James L. Dunlavy

Foley, Thomas
Mrs. Mary C. Howley

Furlin, Elaine
Mr. & Mrs. David A. Bramer

Geary, John
Mr. & Mrs. William J. McNamara

Goggin, John E.
Mrs. Helene F. Sullivan

Golden, Barbara J.
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas L. Bode
Mr. & Mrs. Fred M. Brafman
Mr. & Mrs. Karl W. Brandt
Kathleen O'Malley & John Lo
Mr. Jeffery Ortmann
Mrs. Janice Z. Paul
Ms. Sarah Pernice
Mr. & Mrs. Ernest H. Scheitel
Ernest Scheitel & Helen Grenus
Mr. & Mrs. Charles W. Schwandt
Ms. Dolores C. Vogt
Mrs. Antoinette Yonk
Mr. & Mrs. Gordon W. Ziniel Sr.

Gorman, James F.
Mrs. Mary Rita Gorma
Mrs. Mary Joan Prendergast

Gricus, Ann
The Holy Family Group, Inc.

Grow, William
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony B. Corrado

Haase, Charles
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence H. McMannis

Handel Jr., Roland
Mr. & Mrs. Richard P. Lindberg

Harris, Kathleen
Mr. & Mrs. George E. Lombard

Heston, Donnie
Mrs. Jeanette Bukowski
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Juriss Jr.

Hill, Michael D.
Mr. & Mrs. Douglas J. Hill

Hines, Marie
Mr. & Mrs. William P. Hefka

Howley, Luke
Mrs. Mary C. Howley

Hurd, Wayne
Dr. & Mrs. John J. Sheehan

Hurley, Catherine
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

James, Al
F. Michael Sheehan, DDS

Kalafut, Robert J.
Mr. & Mrs. Mark W. Palicki

Kennedy, Robert
Mr. John R. O'Connor

Kerbs, Mary Lillian
Mr. & Mrs. Edward J. Nykrin

Kloese, Jason
Mr. & Mrs. William P. Hefka

Koci, Edward M.
Mr. & Mrs. Keith A. Koci

La Plant, Barbara
Mr. & Mrs. James L. Dunlavy

Lavery, Joe
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

Lister, Robert C.
F. Michael Sheehan, DDS

Manche, Johnny
Pulmonary Exchange Ltd.

Marcoux, Denis J.
Mr. Daniel J. Cronin

Mau, Dolores
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Williamson

McGonigal, John
Mr. & Mrs. William J. McNamara

McLaren Ward, Eleanore
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew J. McLaren

McNally, Jim
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

McNicholas, Bill
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

Mills, Tony
Mr. & Mrs. James L. Dunlavy

Morrison, Susan
Mr. & Mrs. James J. Barista

Mueller, Francis
Mrs. Margaret A. Bruckner

Murray, Bernard J.
Ms. Lynn B. Murray

Murray, James T.
Ms. Lynn B. Murray

Murray, Mary C.
Ms. Lynn B. Murray

Nebes, Estelle
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Yurcisin

Nellio, Kathleen
Mr. & Mrs. Michael A. Kelly
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Netter, Calvin
Mrs. Helene F. Sullivan

Nickless, R. Walker
Mr. & Mrs. George J. Marcoux Jr.

Noone, Mary A.
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

O'Connor, Alice
Mrs. Margaret A. Bruckner

O'Connor, James
Mrs. Mary T. Meegan

O'Loughlin, D. Robert
The O'Loughlin Family

O'Malley, John T.
Mr. & Mrs. George E. Lombard

Obrochta, Jerome
Mrs. Loretta G. Zaleski

Obrochta, Josephine
Mrs. Loretta G. Zaleski

Obrochta, Walter
Mrs. Loretta G. Zaleski

Olson, Oscar
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

Pagnusat, Elmer
The Holy Family Group, Inc.

Palmisano, Antoinette M.
Mrs. Elaine P. Gillespie

Pansa, Wendall
Ms. Theresa C. Henderson
Mr. & Mrs. James L. LaMotte

Tributes Continued

Patt, Robert
Mr. & Mrs. William J. Ames

Pearce, Phil
Col. & Mrs. Brian Duffy

Petit, William
Mr. Charles F. Corrigan Jr.

Phillips, David
F. Michael Sheehan, DDS

Phillips, Leo
Mr. & Mrs. Raymond C. Phillips
Mrs. Shirley E. Phillips

Polodna, George
The Holy Family Group, Inc

Pratt, Doug
Ms. Lucille Weisenberger

Pusateri, Roy D.
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony B. Corrado

Quinn, Winnie
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

Ragan, Edward
Mr. & Mrs. John P. Igras

Reddington, Margaret
Mrs. Elaine P. Gillespie

Rodge, Eleanor
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

Rook, Dick
Mr. & Mrs. Edward E. Rook

Ryan, Lura Lynn
Mr. & Mrs. James L. LaMotte

Ryan, Robert J.
Mr. & Mrs. David A. Rubin

Rynkiewicz, Walter
Mr. & Mrs. James J. Barista

Sarna, Mark
Mr. & Mrs. Edward J. Nykrin

Schapker, Bob
Mr. &d Mrs. Timothy G. McVady

Schuler, Darlene
Mr. & Mrs. David A. Horn
Mr. & Mrs. James L. LaMotte
Mr. & Mrs. Terry Morgan

Sheehan, Fredrick M.
Mr. & Mrs. Robert W. Alt
Ms. Naomi A. Barr
Mr. & Mrs. Richard W. Bock
Mr. & Mrs. Carl Brauweiler
Ms. Judith A. Burke
Ms. Elaine R. Costello
Dr. & Mrs. James R. Czerwionka
Mr. & Mrs. James E. Deacy
Mr. & Mrs. John S. Deacy
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas F. Gallagher
Ms. Mary Hanley
Ms. Elaine S. Haws
Mr. & Mrs. Floyd W. Jorgensen
Mr. & Mrs. H. Joseph Kelly Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Donald P. Kilpatrick
Ms. June A. Kirwan
Mrs. Margaret Kloosterman
Ms. Jeanne M. Maloney
Ms. Katherine P. Marrin
Mr. & Mrs. Paul M. May
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Monahan
Ms. Anne M. O'Connor
Ms. Alice M. Parker
Dr. & Mrs. John J. Sheehan
Ms. Jean C. Sobek
Mr. & Mrs. Robert E. Spain
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Sternberg Jr.

Mr. & Mrs. Charles J. Sugrue
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas M. Walsh
Sandra Waunn & James Strafaci
Wolf & Company L.L.P.

Sikkema, Harold J.
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene Blink

Silha, Elmer
Mrs. Mary C. Howley

Small, Bob
Mr. & Mrs. William J. McNamara

Smoskiewicz, Charlene
Mr. & Mrs. William P. Hefka

Socha, John
Mr. & Mrs. John P. Igras

Spears, Mort
Mr. & Mrs. Richard P. Lindberg

Starkovich, Ellen
Mr. & Mrs. Michael O. Burke
Mr. & Mrs. Eric Pearce

Stauffer, Shirley
Pulmonary Exchange Ltd.

Taglia, Natalie
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Donnelly Jr.

Ulrich, Andrew James
Mr. & Mrs. James F. Sullivan

Vickers, Frank G.
Mrs. Mary C. Howley
Mr. John F. Vickers

Waldon, Margaret
Mr. & Mrs. Steven G. Weglarz

Waldon, Margaret
Mr. & Mrs. Lane E. Blondell

Wojcik, Edmund
Mrs. Shirley E. Phillips

All Saints Mass with Bishop Conlon - November 9, 2011

The Most Reverend R. Daniel Conlon, Bishop of the Diocese of Joliet, celebrated Mass at Good Shepherd
Manor on Wednesday, November 9, 2011. We were honored to welcome him to the Manor.



Sunday, April 29, 2012
Annual Brunch Auction

The Westin in Lombard, IL

Monday, June 18, 2012
GSM Golf Invitational
Odyssey Country Club

Tinley Park, IL

Saturday, September 15, 2012
Fall Festival - Manor Campus

SAVE THESE DATES!
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